
May 18th, 2022 
 
Residents/Family/Friends/Staff, 
 
Letter from 360 Care: It has come to our attention that Residents/Responsible Parties are 
starting to receive a notice regarding medical and life insurance from 360 Care and are calling 
with questions.   Please be aware that The Beechwood Home has NOT agreed to partner with 
this program and we’re NOT involved with its development.  We have contacted 360 Care, who 
provides ancillary services in-house to our Residents, indicating that they are not authorized to 
use our name in any of their marketing materials.    We apologize for any confusion this has 
caused.  Please contact Heather @ Hhefren@beechwoodhome.com with questions.  
 
Sign Out Books: As Residents begin to spend more time in the community, please remember to 
sign out/sign in at the books located on each clinical floor.  This is vitally important if we are 
unable to locate a Resident and are investigating if we need to initiate a missing person 
protocol.   
As always, if you have any questions/comments/concerns, please contact me, Scot Harmon 
(Administrator), or Patricia Clark (CEO). 
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